
SCHOOL BOARD MEETING HIGHLIGHTS 
JUNE 8, 2015 

SUPERINTENDENT AWARDS: 
Each month, teachers may nominate students for the Superintendent's Award. The award is given in 
recognition of outstanding personal accomplishments. Recipients for June are: Matthew Blount, third 
grade; Bren Schneiter, fourth grade; Havyn Looper, sixth grade; Gracie Robb, seventh grade; and 
Charlotte Forrest, eleventh grade. 

ACTION: 
• Opened budget hearing; no public testimony or discussion; hearing closed. 
• Approved minutes of the May 11, 2015, school board meeting. 
• Acknowledged approval of budget committee meeting (by mail ballot) of May 18, 2015. 
• Approved Resolution 6-01-15, Transfer of Appropriations, authorizing a general fund transfer of 

$115,000 appropriation from lnterfund Transfers Function 5200 to Support Services Function 
2000 and $55,000 from Contingency Function 6000 to Community Services Function 3000 to 
cover final expenditures. 

• Adopted Resolution 6-02-2015, Adopting the 2015-16 Budget; Resolution 6-03-2015 Making 
Appropriations; and Resolution 6-04-2015 Imposing and Categorizing Taxes-Combined. 

• Acknowledged the resignations of Dena Ganieany, Elementary Secretary, Justin Smith, Varsity 
Boys' Basketball Coach and Bart Rothenberger, Director of Facilities/AD. 

• Approved the hire of elementary teachers, Debbie Bishop and Amanda Christie. 
• Accepted the certified results of the Special Election of May 19th 

, electing school board members 
David Goracke, Zone 1; George Frasier, Zone 2; Parker Leigh, Zone 3; Mark Penrod, Zone 5. 

• Revised Superintendent Gardner's contract to include language ~All writings, presentations, and 
other materials generated by the Superintendent will remain the property of the Superintendent. 
The Superintendent shall not exclude Central Linn School District from the implementation or use 
of principles and techniques generated during the superintendents hire." Also, "Superintendent 
may request to receive pay for up to five (5) days of vacation per year." 

NEXT SCHOOL BOARD MEETING SCHEDULED FOR JULY 13, 2015 
HIGH SCHOOL CAFETERIA 


